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4th July 2025 

Dear Lindfield Resident / Organisation / Business, 
 
Lindfield Parish Council (LPC) is considering applying to West Sussex County Council (WSCC) to 
seek a reduction in the village’s speed limit to 20mph, from 30mph, and we would welcome your 
views on this proposal. 
 
You may have seen the recent Petition · Reduce speed limit in Lindfield village to 20mph · 
Change.org on this subject, which has been signed by over a thousand individuals, suggesting strong 
support. LPC doesn’t have the authority to change speed limits itself and WSCC requires good 
evidence of local support from residents, businesses, schools, and local medical centres, as well as 
the WSCC Ward Councillor and Parish Council. Accordingly, your support would be very much 
appreciated. 
 
A 20mph speed limit should make a positive contribution to village life, with benefits including: 

• significantly reduced collision rates. 

• reduced severity of injury in the unfortunate event of a collision. 

• increased safety for pedestrians, particularly children and the elderly. With two primary 
schools and a substantial elderly population in the village, these are important 
considerations. 

• calmer traffic which will reduce noise pollution and open the door to more walking and 
wheeling, which in turn can reduce car use, congestion and air pollution.  

 
Initial discussions with WSCC Highways have suggested that the four roads shown in the map below 
could be limited to a 20 mph speed limit and it is hoped that the scheme can be extended to other 
village streets:- 
 

 
 
WSCC are committed to improving road safety using the widely adopted VisionZero strategy. More 

information about this can be found in the WSCC speed limit policy.  The graphic below further 

illustrates the benefits of reducing the speed limit. 
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Please can you provide your views by Friday 18th July to 
feedback@lindfieldparishcouncil.gov.uk clearly stating whether you support the proposed 
reduction in speed limits to 20mph, in order that the Parish Council’s application can meet WSCC’s 
deadline. 
 
Many thanks for considering this issue and please feel free to contact any of the councillors detailed 
below if you have any further questions. 
 
Regards 
 
Lindfield Parish Council 
 

Lindfield Parish Council Transport and Traffic Working Group 2025:- 
Amy Beecroft Irene Burns Amanda Matthews Valerie Upton Trevor Webster David Woolley 

who can be contacted by email in the format: initial.surname@lindfieldparishcouncil.gov.uk 
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